
 

Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Faridkot 

Notice 

(FOR NURSING STUDENTS ONLY) 

Faculty of Nursing Sciences in its meeting held on 25.10.2021 vide para No.05 has approved 

the guidelines regarding checking of plagiarism for M.Sc (N) and NPPC thesis. 

 All the principal, therefore, are required to send the thesis alongwith plagiarism certificate 

complete in all respect as per guidelines from session May/June 2022 duly stamped and signed 

by the principal of the college. Plagiarism report must be attached. 

 

  
  Sd/-

Controller of Examinations 

 


